
 
 
 
 

 

 

8 May 2023 
 
 
Interim Results Announcement Date 
 
Sanford Limited (NZX: SAN) advises that it intends to announce its interim results for the six 
months ended 31 March 2023, on 22 May 2023. 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Paul Alston 
Chief Financial Officer 
palston@sanford.co.nz  
+64 (9) 379 4720 
 
 

 

mailto:palston@sanford.co.nz

